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Archbishop Khajag Barsamian, Primate 

Yeretzgin Patricia Buttero, Chairman 
Women's Guild Central Council 
1904 Stanley St. 
New Britain, CT 06053 

Dear Yeretzgin Patricia: 

November 7, 1996 

We have presented your request as stated in a letter dated September 20, 1996 to the 
Diocesan Council for their review and consideration. They have referred your requested 
allocation amount to the Budget Committee who is presently engaged in the preparation of the 
1997 Budget. 

They shall inform you of the results in due course. We continue to pray for your ministry 
as Chairman of the W.G.C.C. and the success of the programs you are planning in the year 
ahead. 

With God's continued blessings on you and the members of your Council. 

AKB/as 

With prayers, 

~\e.t· \<..~~~ 
Archbishop Khajag Barsamian 
Primate 
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